Dear Madam/Sir,

how are you all?

| am Maria Ciavarella of the International Relations Office at the University of Foggia; with this email | would
like to invite you in Vieste, Province of Foggia, where the third edition of our Erasmus Staff Week will take place
between 19 and 24 June 2017.

It will be a relevant occasion to exchange ideas and best practice.

Attached you may find some useful information on how to join us!

Participants will be asked whether they intend to introduce their university or focus o one of
the erasmus week main topics (ie internazionalization, joint master's degrees, etc).

During the past two editions, we hosted more than 100 colleagues from all over Europe.
Deadline for applying: 31st March, 2017

Participation Fees: 150 euro

The application form must be filled in online at:

https://goo.gl/forms/jyfPDRnWdwI49vMz1

More information and some photos of the past editions are available on:

http://staffmobility.eu/staffweek/international-week-4

PARTICIPANTS FACEBOOK GROUP
https://www.facebook.com/groups/internationalweekunifg3/

For any further information you may need, please feel free to send me emails,
Thank you very much indeed and kind regards,
Maria Ciavarella

Settore Relazioni Internazionali
UNIFG
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